Norton Gold Star Comnfi“t%@g s

Il: 29

MSG Gregory Trent Memorial

Minutes

Meeting Date: March 31, 2021 @ 6:30 via Zoom

Members present: Bill Novick, Bob Kimball, Donna Ross, John Denahey

Meeting was called to order at 6:34
Due to the National Emergency, a motion was made to allow telecommunication for this one meeting
only. Motion was made by Bill Novick, seconded by Donna Ross. Motion was unanimous

Discussion about Landscaping for 2021. It was decided the members would maintain the park for the
2021 season . Wicked Green Lawn has generously donated their services for the 2021 season and will do
all fertilizing for free.

Discussion about present funding, money in account, $1030 was added in donations, Present balance is
$8,339.35

Discussion on future fund raisers after pandemic. Bob Kimball will check with local merchants for
donations.

Reviewed essays for the Trent Memorial/VFW Scholarship for Norton High School. 34 Essays were
submitted, we reviewed each by number, not by name of applicant. Essay #14 was chosen as this year’s
senior recipient, Madisyne Robitaille. Motion was made by Bill Novick, seconded by Donna Ross

Because of the National Emergency, a motion was made to allow the chair to sign minutes for our
meeting January 27.21 as written. Motion by Bill Novick, seconded by Donna Ross, motion was
unanimous.

Next Meeting will be determined as needed. Next meeting will be called to discuss scholarship for Norton
High School

Motion was made by John Denahey, seconded by Bill Novick to adjourn at 7,07 PM

Submitted April 1, 2021
Robert Kimball




Norton Gold Star Committee

MSG Gregory Trent Memorial

Minutes

Meeting Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022

Members present: Bob Kimball, Donna Ross, John Denahey. Absent Bill Novick

Meeting was called to order at 6:54

We had a joint meeting with the Norton Veterans Council to discuss additional monuments for all Norton
residence that left Norton to join the military. We discussed the type of monument, placement, and what
the monument would represent.

The meeting was held to get input from various groups. More discussions will he had in the future.

The joint meeting recognized Patricia Tarantino and Estelle Flette for their hard work on the Flags across
America Wreath program and thanked them for putting the program together.

Next Meeting will be determined as needed. Next meeting will be called to discuss scholarship for Norton
High School

Motion was made by Donna Ross, seconded by John Denahey to adjourn at 7;27PM

Submitted February 11, 2022 : W%/
Robert Kimball V% / < Z\
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